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This month we are learning about weather. We will focus a lot on winter weather. Students will learn about animals that live in cold climates and about hibernation. At the end of the month students will also learn about predicting weather as we have fun with Groundhog’s Day. 
Along with this newsletter you will find a weather monitoring chart. Please complete this chart with your child each day. Have them color in the graph rectangle for the weather that day. On the last day of January complete the questions on the side. Please return on February 1st. Any questions, please let me know. 
*I know this will start on the 7th not 1st

At Home Connection

This is why you may get a call from me or the office letting you know we suspect your child may not be feeling well. This can be the case even without a fever, please work with us on if you think the student should remain at school or if you agree they may need some rest. Any questions, I am happy to discuss more.

Even though it is a new year, a lot of the same germs and viruses. Please take time to wash coats and wipe down backpacks if you can. We have many students with weaker immune systems so please think of them before sending a child to school who is not feeling well. Some of our student’s have difficulties using their words to let us know when they are not feeling well, so as a a staff we try to notice any ques we can that might indicate a student might not be feeling well. 

Illnesses (Cont.)
 A new year is here already. Happy 2019! I hope everyone had a great Holiday break! The year will continue to fly by fast. Let’s hope everyone got recharged for the rest of the year. 
If your child has a summer birthday, please start thinking of a day you would like to celebrate before the school year is over. It is fun to do half birthdays if possible. 
Happy New Year
January 
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Book Donation
 This month’s scholastic order is dues by Jan 14th in order to receive free shipping on orders under $25. The donated book coming home this month is the Gruffalo. 

As the New Year is here, our classroom is in need of a few donations.  If you are willing to donate any of the following it would be greatly appreciated. 

-We could use candy for classroom rewards.
- Clorox wipes to help keep the classroom clean. 
- Boxes of Tissues
-


Class donations
Field Trip
[bookmark: _GoBack]Bowling January 27th  


No School
Monday, January 20th 
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Classroom info:
Email: Nhemler@cvs.k12.mi.us

Phone (586)723-6069
(My prep hour is 1:45-2:45)

Website: 
http://www.mrshemlersclass.weebly.com

Dates to Remember
Label kids’ coats, hats, and mittens.
Snack Cart is Friday.
Remember the “What I did at home” Sheet.

Field Trips
Bowling 

Happy Birthday

Student of the Month 
Liam
Reminders to Parents 
Remember your daily folder
Bring a coat if it is cold.
Bring two healthy snacks to school! 

Reminders to Students
This Month’s Highlights
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